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APRIL 2020 NEWSLETTER 

We hope everyone in the Saxony community is continuing to stay healthy and staying home for 

a little while longer per current State and County orders.  We also hope the Spring weather is a 

bit of a lift for home-bound spirits. 

Bloom Floralscapes (”Bloom”) has begun their Spring clean-up; there are some areas still to be 

done.  Bloom has tested the sprinkler system, which will be turned on for the season sometime 

in the next couple of weeks. The annual flowers will be planted when the sprinklers are 

activated, currently scheduled the week of May 11.   Timing depends on the potential for 

freezing temperatures. Saxony's regular grass-mowing day will be Monday.  A walk-through is 

scheduled for next week to check landscaping needs and assess any damage after the Winter 

season.  

Fielding Tree completed plant chemical treatments for 2020.  A walk-through with Fielding will 

be scheduled to check tree conditions after all trees have leafed out. 

This week there has been some different kinds of activity in the neighborhood.  Comcast laid 

new cable along the stucco wall on the east side.  Arapahoe County cut down and removed 

dead trees from the Caley median.  What happens next with the median remains to be 

determined. 

Thank you to those neighbors who responded positively to Saxony manager Dave Littler's 

request to switch to automatic dues payments.  This cuts down on mail to be handled in this 

unsafe time and is also more efficient to process.  If you would like more information on how to 

sign up, please contact Dave Littler. 

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 28, 2020 at 10:00 am, to be done by 

conference call.  If you wish to attend by phone, please check with Saxony manager, Dave 

Littler, to be added to the contact list and/or to be notified in case there is a change in the 

schedule.  
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Your Saxony Board,          

 

Dennis, Jose Luis and Barb 
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